
APEDA signs MoU with HPMC for installation of 

Tetrapack Machine at Parwanoo 

 

APEDA and HPMC have signed a Memorandum of Understanding on 03.10.2011 for installation 

and operation of the TBA- 19 Tetrapack machine and TSA-30 Straw application by HPMC at its 

apple juice processing plant at Parwanoo, District Solan for packaging of fruit juices/drinks in 

200 ML slim Tetra Packs. The proposed installation of TBA-19 machine will improve the capacity 

of 200 ml Slim Tetrapak by 30% from 6000 per hour to 7800 per hour. 

Mr. Asit Tripathy, Chairman and Mr. Madan Chauhan, Managing Director on behalf of APEDA 

and HPMC respectively signed the MoU. The total project cost is Rs. 609.46 lakhs out of which a 

grant of Rs. 355.15 lakhs will be provided by APEDA. The remaining amount of Rs. 254.31 lakhs 

will be contributed by HPMC 

 


